
 PTA Activity Fund for Watkins 

Dear Watkins Families, 

In an effort to support our Watkins students, teachers, and families, please consider donating to the 
PTA Activity Fund for Watkins. 

Donations to the Watkins Activity Fund help to ensure that all Watkins field trips are paid for in full – 
including entrance fees and transportation costs – and that no Watkins student is obligated to 
personally pay any amount to participate in any of the Watkins field trips organized throughout the 
year. 

While the primary purpose of the Watkins Activity Fund is to support Watkins field trips, donations to 
the Watkins Activity Fund will also be used to support classroom-wide, grade-wide, and school-wide 
events and activities at Watkins, such as presentations, performances, and end-of-year 
celebrations. 

The suggested Watkins Activity Fund donation for 2023-2024 is $100 per student attending 
Watkins. We understand that these are challenging times and all donations to the Watkins Activity 
Fund are entirely voluntary.  Donations of any amount are greatly appreciated! 

We encourage families to use the following QR Code to make a donation to the Watkins 
Activity Fund: 

If you would prefer to pay by check, please make the check payable to “Capitol Hill Cluster 
School PTA” and note “Watkins Activity Fund” on the memo line.  Checks can be placed in your 
student’s folder or can be dropped off at the Watkins front desk. 

The Capitol Hill Cluster School PTA is a tax-exempt 501(c)(3) organization and all donations to 
the Watkins Activity Fund are tax deductible. 

If you have any questions, please contact PTA Vice President, Sarah Dwyer-Heidkamp 
(vicepresident3@chcspta.org) or PTA Co-Treasurers, Marissa Gunn and Yoni Ben-Shalom 
(Treasurer@chcspta.org). 

Thank you! 




